GASE #PL2OZT-57

April 11, 2022

Tim Kampa E-mailed: tkampa@bloomingtonmn.gov
Civil Engineer - Utilities

City of Bloomington

1700 W. 9gh St.

Bloomington, MN 55431

Re: BCS Phase 4

Dear Mr. Kampa:

The Metropolitan Council Environmental Services Division has reviewed your
application for a sanitary sewer extension for the above project. This project is in
accord with your comprehensive sewer plan (CSP) and consistent with the regional

wastewater area.

We will file this project as part of your CSP and inform the Minnesota Pollution Control
Agency that we have no objection to the installation of these facilities.

Sincerely,
/?Za L. Cobpiin

Kyle L. Colvin
Manager, Wastewater Planning & Community Programs
Environmental Services Division

KLC:EdV:amm
Tracking Spreadshsets/sewer. ext.Itt/ 2022 Itrs /bloomington. 041122 .docx

cc:  David Sahli, MPCA (david.sahli@state.mn.us)
Julie Henderson, MPCA (julie.henderson@state.mn.us)
Tom Lincoln, Kimley-Horn {tom.lincoln@kymley-horn.com)
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